
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

On Monday, pupils had an enjoyable evening learning about cloud 
formation and the marvels of water in Science. They all then met and 
fed our resident axolotl, which enjoyed both the company and the 
worms!!!  
 
On Tuesday, we all tried making our own dream catchers from 
scratch. We used recyclable cardboard for the frames, wool, beads, 
and feathers. Thank you to the year 8 girls for assisting the youngest; 
they adored their dream catchers! 
 
After a rainy Wednesday, we spent a relaxing afternoon in the 
boarding house watching films, playing Wii and hanging out in the 
games area. We cooked cheese and ham toasties for supper and ate 
some snacks before retiring to bed early! 
 
On Thursday night, the borders experienced a peaceful night. This 
allowed borders to enjoy the communal spaces, where they could 
play games and watch films. For dinner, everyone ate sausage rolls, 
curly fries, beans, salad, and scones. 
 
This is the first week of the new suppers, and overall response from 
the borders indicates that they love the later teatime. Having a bite 
around 5 o'clock is helping them get through. I have to say that curly 
fries have been the most popular. We still have a few modifications to 
do, but we are quite pleased with how the first week of the new trial 
has gone. 
 
Any feedback from parents/pupils would be greatly appreciated. 
 
Have an enjoyable weekend. See you on Monday. 
 
Many thanks, 
Mrs Warwick-Smith 
House Parent 

 
 
 

Spring Term ’24, Week 7 

40/40 – Hide 

and Seek! 

Movie Night  

Harry Potter 

Sorting Hat 

Ceremony 

Swimming 


